DRAFT Minutes of the 4 December 2020 Clifton Planning Board Site Visit and Meeting

On 4 December 2020 from approximately 12:10 p.m. to approximately 12:45 p.m., the Town of Clifton Planning Board conducted a site visit to the proposed solar array project located at 45 Airline Road in Clifton.  Present were Chairperson Bruce Jellison, Vice Chairperson David Cogdell, and member Vern Campbell.  Also present was Tom Donnelly, Senior Vice President for Construction New England, HEP Energy USA LLC.  No other individuals were present.
The attendees met at the entrance on Airline Drive and then drove to the back of the property where the proposed array will be sited  The Board then spent approximately half an hour at the north end of the proposed array site looking at the terrain and nearby areas.  Additionally, Mr. Donnelly answered various questions as appropriate.  Some observations:
--It appears the project will not be visible from Airline Road
--No homes were visible from where the Board was standing
--The site was more forested that what the Board thought it would be
Minutes prepared by Vice Chairperson David Cogdell
